Council not out to sack anyone – VC

The Governing Council, Federal University Oye Ekiti FUOYE is not planning to sack any staff even if there are established anomalies in recruitment process.

The Vice-Chancellor Prof. Aboyomi Sunday Fasina dispelled this rumours in a phone chat with FUOYENews on Wednesday April 21, 2021.

“Yes some people are peddling rumours of an impending mass sack.  Nothing like that exists.  The Council is not thinking in that direction”, he stressed.

In fact, Council directed specifically that no one should be sacked no matter what.  Deployment from one schedule of duty to another may happen as part of normal administrative processes, but no one will be sacked”, he further stated.  


